
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Requests Assistance with Broken Stop Sign McCadden and Santa Monica - west
side of street
From: Christopher Rider
Date: 12/20/2016 01:49 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>, Paul Jordan
<32285@lapd.lacity.org>

Crew chief confirmed it's been taken care of!

On Tue, Dec 20, 2016 at 11:22 AM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Christoper:

I have attached three (3) photos of the broken stop sign that was sheered off this past Saturday night around 12am.   The stop sign is
still at the location on the nw corner of McCadden at Santa Monica.  It appears that it would be wise to have the pole covered by a red
cone so that the general public does not get hurt.

Do I need to report this on LADOT service request website?

Advise  

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Chris Rider
Transportation Engineering Associate III
LADOT Hollywood-Wilshire District 323-957-6843


